
President’s Message 
 

 

We had a beautiful day here in St. Germain cele-
brating Independence Day.  I’d like to thank this 
year’s parade crew for representing the club, and 
for all their work decorating the groomers and 
passing out the truckload of candy that Trail Boss 
Jim provided!  Our volunteers were: Tony Cantele, 
Kyla Merkel, Elizabeth Hays, Brian Edwards, Alan 
Edwards, Gage Posielenzny, Joey Hermosillo, John 
& Robin Lindberg, and Greg & Roxanne Platz.  Pho-
tos from the parade can be found on page 3 of this 
newsletter. 

I had the honor of chauffeuring AWSC Miss Snow-
flake, AJ Kreager, in the parade.  Thank you for 
joining us, AJ!  We are so grateful for all you do 
for our sport.  You are a wonderful ambassador, 
and we are proud to have you represent us. 

If you’re thinking of joining us for the 9th Annual 
Drive with the Groomer Drivers Golf Scramble, 
you don’t want to wait.  Registrations are filling 
up so get signed up NOW to secure your spot.  It’s 
sure to be a terrific day in the Northwoods! 

 ~ Bob ‘Ozzie’ Ausloos, President 
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Celebrating more than 50 years of Snowmobiling! 

 
 
 
 

Volume 2021-22  Number 11       www.boboen.com           August 2022 

GROUP ACCIDENTAL DEATH INSURANCE  
POLICY CANCELLATION 

The AWSC has received notification from American 
Income Life that the group accidental death policy  
will be canceled effective 8/24/22.  This no-cost 
benefit to members of the AWSC is being canceled 
due to low participation. 

If you have any questions, please call American 
Income Life at (859) 492-5752. 

MEMBERSHIP CORNER 
UPCOMING MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

Hope you are enjoying summer!  Winter will be 
coming around for us to enjoy soon, which means 
another snowmobile season will be upon us.  We 
will be mailing out membership renewal forms af-
ter Labor Day.  As usual, you can renew anytime 
using our secure membership form at 
www.boboen.com/club-membership. 

Remember that all AWSC memberships expired on 
June 30.  You will not be able to order your dis-
counted trail pass until your club membership is 
renewed, and we then renew your AWSC member-
ship.  With our renewal campaign occurring in Sep-
tember, you will have plenty of time for that pro-
cess and to get your trail passes before trails can 
open in mid-December.  Memberships are either 
family or individual, with the family membership 
remaining at $35 and single (unmarried) at $30. 

~ Ed Siergiej, Membership Chair 



St. Germain Bo-Boen Snowmobile Club 
Presents the 9th Annual 

 
 

“DRIVE with the GROOMER DRIVERS” 
GOLF SCRAMBLE 

 

Sunday, August 28, 2022 
Trout Lake Golf Club 

 
 

4 person Scramble 
8:00 a.m. Registration 

9:00 a.m. Shotgun Start 
$85.00 per person 

 

 
Your $85.00 entry fee includes: 

18 holes of golf, riding cart, range balls to warm up with, 
burger or brat lunch at the Snack Shack, one free drink ticket, 

lots of prizes and a whole lot of fun! 
 

Mulligans & Magic Putts  �  50/50 Raffle  �  Raffles Prizes  �  Door Prizes 
 

$10,000 Hole In One Prize! 
 

Deadline for Entry:  August 20, 2022 
To enter your team, go to TroutLakeGolf.com (click on Calendar, then Tournament 

sign up, then select the Bo-Boen Golf Scramble) and complete the form. 
Send a check for your team to Mike at Trout Lake Golf Club 

3800 US 51, Woodruff, WI  54568 
 

HOLE SPONSORS – only $100 – Guaranteed to be seen multiple times by our golfers! 

 

Join us for a fantastic day of golf, camaraderie and excitement at our annual golf scramble fund-
raiser.  We know that our trail system is the best in the state and we want to keep it that way!  
All proceeds will go to benefit the St. Germain Bo-Boen Snowmobile Club and all of its efforts to 
keep our trails the best around! 

For more information contact: 

Trout Lake Golf Club at 715-385-2189 or Janelle Ewen at 715-542-4625 





St. Germain Bo-Boen Snowmobile Club 
PO Box 192 
St. Germain WI 54558 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 
 

Mondays Bingo - Mondays through Aug. 29 
August 2 Board Meeting    
August 28 9th Annual Golf Outing 
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN ST. GERMAIN 

Looking for something fun to do in St. Germain? 
Visit https://st-germain.com/event-calendar/ for 
a complete list of 2022 events, or call the Cham-
ber at (715) 477-2205. 

 

Sunshine Report 
 
 

Get Well wishes were sent to Jim Wendt, Gary 
Schultz, and Gary Frank.  
 

A Sympathy card was sent to Gary Jensen on the 
passing of his wife, Linda.  
 

Please contact Judy Schell at (715) 542-2321  or 
judithschell@hotmail.com when you have information 
on births, members who are ill or hospitalized, or in 
need of a bit of cheer, sympathy, or encouragement. 


